From: Rocco Baviera

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 4:35 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: NO SPRAWL

Clerk City Clerk,

Hello,

My name is Rocco Baviera and I'm a resident of Terry Whitehead's ward. I am opposed to expanding the urban boundary due to the detrimental impact urban sprawl is having on the environment and climate change, not to mention the loss of precious farmland. Don't be swayed by the the greed of developers. It's at the cost of our collective future. Do the right thing for ours and future generations. Vote NO to expanding the urban boundary. Your grandchildren will be grateful that you voted against greed and for the planet.

Rocco Baviera